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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Kathlin Simpkins - Saskatoon Freeway Planning Study – Phase 2 - CK 

6003-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2024 10:33 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Kathlin Simpkins ‐ Saskatoon Freeway Planning Study – Phase 2 ‐ CK 6003‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, March 24, 2024 ‐ 22:01 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Sunday, March 24, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Kathlin 

Last Name: Simpkins 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: Kath-Lynn Simp-kins 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Ave W S 
Ward: Ward 2 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: City Council Agenda-Regular Business 
Meeting 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 9.2.1 
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Comments: 
Please say no to a freeway being built through the swales. Please say no to the phase 2 functional planning study. I 
like having undeveloped natural spaces to visit within the city. I like being able to find wild life close to home. The 
swales have been identified as being unique with many species at risk. We should preserve this space and try to 
protect the survival of other species. The freeway can and should be built elsewhere.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




